## Annual Physical Inspection of Facilities Mansfield University of Pennsylvania Report to the Board of Governors

Mansfield University's Council of Trustees conducted its annual physical inspection of the facilities on Wednesday, September 19, 2018 in accordance with the rules and regulations adapted by the Board of Governors.

The inspection took place following the business meeting on the same date and was conducted by Mr. Brad Lawton, Director of Facilities Management, accompanied by Interim VP Kathryn Crossin.

Members of the Council of Trustees participating were:

- Ms. Bobbi J. Kilmer
- Mr. Steven M. Crawford
- Mr. Patrick D. Henderson

The following areas were specifically toured/reviewed:

- South Hall Mall repainting and logo removal
- Roof replacement on the President's residence
- Alumni Hall Multi-purpose room
- Straughn Hall-floor replacement
- East Campus entrance reconfiguration
- Salt shed

Other projects discussed during the tour were:

- Pine Crest, Laurel, and Maple building demolition projects
- Underground repair of steam lines
- Proposed sidewalk on Morris Drive
- Drain by the baseball field

Bobbi J. Kilmer '84, Chairperson Mansfield University of Pennsylvania Council of Trustees